
What have we been learning this week? 

Summer 2—Week beginning 14. 7.25 

 

We have had the best week fun of fun and laughter, as we 
say farewell to a number of our children heading to recep-
tion we celebrate each and every wonderful character who 
has steps through our doors! We welcomed visits from some 
new friends joining us in September and all the transitions 
visits went very well. 
 
Book of the week–  Children’s choice 
Rhyme of the week– Goodbye everyone & others  
Word of the week— Children’s choice 

Letter of the week— Re-cap 

Math's 

This week we have 
been singing number 
songs and having lots 
of fun making patterns 
and sequencing events.  

Literacy 

This week we have followed the children’s 
interest and been reading lots of self se-
lected books.  We have been drawing sto-
ries this week, explaining how our story 
unfolds. 

Next Term 

We return to school on Wednesday the 3rd of September, if you want to get 
in touch with up before then please email us on 
cjones@malpasalportpri.chesire.sch.uk or message via class Dojo. When we re-
turn in September we will be learning about ‘Wonderful Me’.  
 
A huge thank you to all the parents for your support throughout the year, we 
have been blessed with very supporting, kind parents. This years parties and 
celebrations have been fantastic thanks to your kind donations.  
 
Thank you so very much for all your gifts, cards and well wishes. We will miss 
the children going up very much, they have been such an amazing class.  


